
Thank you for making a commitment to the Responsible Coaching Movement. 

 

By making this pledge, your organization is committing to implement supportive policies and 

processes that adhere to the three key areas, ensure the safety and protection of your athletes 

and coaches, and provide your coaches with the tools and training necessary to model ethical 

behaviour. A recommended action plan and timeline to achieve this can be found 

here (www.coach.ca/ResponsibleCoaching) along with tools and resources to support you. The 

Responsible Coaching Movement is the result of extensive consultation with the Canadian Sport 

Community. These consultations will guide future phases that will address the role coaches play 

in issues relating to the health and safety of athletes, both on and off the field of play. 

 

Please check the Responsible Coaching Movement web page regularly for updates on the 

Movement. Your commitment to the Responsible Coaching Movement will ensure the impact of 

coaches is a positive one for athletes, coaches, and our Canadian Sport Community. 

 

Thank you for your support! For more information, please email us at sportsafety@coach.ca   

http://www.coach.ca/ResponsibleCoaching
mailto:sportsafety@coach.ca

